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Newsletter Contents: 

2 & 3  Poppy Painting at the Town Hall by Maddy Hawes 

3 New Web Site  - progress report by Sam Dauncey 

4 Report by Sue Smith on Soraya Frenchôs workshop featuring Daler Rowney inks 

5  Mohan Banerjiôs sketch featured in Manchester Sketchbook 2 and the Artline 

 Christmas Market in Reading Broad Street on Sunday 25th November 

6,7&8  Sam Daunceyôs Report on Demonstration by Peter Keegan   

9&10  Sam Daunceyôs Report on Demonstration by Kate Cochrane 

11,12,13 & 14 Banana Cards and other optical illusions. Article by Rod Jones 

15 & 16 Whatôs on at Tate Britain - Burne-Jones and Anni Albers 

17 Whatôs on at the National Gallery - Courtauld Impressionists from Manet to 

 Cezanne. ñ Degas - a Passion for Perfectionò - Latest offering from Exhibition on 

 Screen  

18  What's on at the Mall Gallery? - The Royal Institute of Oil Painters Annual          

 Exhibition & The Royal Society of Miniature Painters, Sculptors and Gravers  

19   Credits and thanks 

19  Banana Card Templates 

ñFrosty Backlightò 

By Rod Jones 
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Thanks to all who participated in the poppy painting at the Town Hall on Friday and        
Saturday, 26th and 27th October.  

It was great fun and very social. Our thanks go to the Town Council for giving us the use of 
the Jubilee Room, the table set-up and the display panels. Thanks also go to Daler Rowney 
for providing the paper squares which we used as well as the SAA for supplying a good    
selection of watercolours. We more than filled the two triptych panels.  (See the photos   
below)  

Both triptychs were on display at the Town Council's main hall of the Town Hall during their 
War Memorial Banner Display, each banner telling the story of a local WW1 Serviceman 
killed.  

Now all the paintings will have been sent by Sue Smith to the SAA, the Society for All Art-
ists, which has been running a countrywide poppy painting project this year in conjunction 
with the  British Legion, and publishing various contributions in each bimonthly issue of 
"Paint". Our story will go with the paintings and, hopefully, may get published in a future 
issue .  

  

The Baker family Hollyôs Poppies 

Barkham Hookers - er they do crochet - 

good flower painters as well! 

Rod Jonesôs poppy 

photographed by 

Kusum Shabong 

Karen Spencer and her 

poppy 

Poppy Painting at the Town Hall  

by Maddy Hawes - who took most of the photos. 


